
From:  Planning CPC <cpc@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/13/2020 07:45:30 AM

To:  Anthony Kornarens <khlawfirm@aol.com>

Cc:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: Vedanta Society Of Southern California Appeal of the Vesting Tentative Tract Map No. VTT-82152
 

Good morning,

Please note your submission has been received and it was distributed to the City Planning Commission. Your submission was an

addendum to the Staff Report and it is linked online to related case: CPC- 2018-2114 beginning on page 287. If you would like to contact

me, I can help navigate through our website. My contact information is listed below. Thank you.  

Cecilia Lamas
Commission Executive Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Room 272
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1299 | (213) 978-1300

               

On Mon, Oct 12, 2020 at 7:30 PM Anthony Kornarens <khlawfirm@aol.com> wrote:
Ms. Nguyen,

The City has cursorily addressed only VSSC's initial appeal and has ignored VSSC's 26 page letter of October
5, 2020, the 95 points it contains and the excerpts VSSC sent that day, all of which the City Planning
Commission acknowledged receipt of by two emails sent the morning of October 6.

To ensure they are in the record, I am attaching the City Planning Commission’s two emails sent to me the
morning of October 6 acknowledging receipt of VSSC's October 5 submissions. 

Anthony Kornarens

Anthony Kornarens, APC
2491 Atlantic Avenue
Long Beach, CA 90806
Tel:  (562) 426-0384
Fax: (310) 230-5104
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